Dear Parents & Students,

Beginning today we are launching a sub sandwich sale with Bob’s Butcher Block.
Below are the specifics of the sale:

e 4 sandwich options to choose from
o All are 8’ subs and fresh, not frozen
® Prices 2/57, with a $1.25 per sub going to students field trip accounts
o If we sell over 3,000 subs we get a price break of $S0.25/sub and will
pass that on to the students, bringing the total earning per sub to
$1.50.
® ¢ Orders and money are due on Tuesday, March 29 to the front desk at our
Homestead Campus in Zeeland
® ¢ Asingle check made out to Innocademy (even if you are an iCademy
student), or cash, is due with all orders
® ¢ Pick-up will be Wednesday, April 13 from 3:30 PM-5:00 PM. Please make
arrangements to be here during that time to pick up your items. We do not
have cold-storage space for orders not picked up.
As always, our fundraisers are completely optional. We do our best to keep trip
costs as low as possible, however fundraisers serve as an option to help travelers
earn some of the money for these experiences. All proceeds will go into your
student’s account and you will have the option to use those funds for overnight
trips in 2022 or future years.

Thank you for supporting our student travelers!
Ms. Jody — jody.voss@innocademy.com & Ms. Rachel - rachel.heerspink@icademyglobal.org

**As a reminder, the proceeds from fundraisers are put into student accounts, and all earnings are used for IES
overnight trips. Unused funds may be allocated for two purposes: transferred to a sibling, or to a scholarship fund.
All funds earned may be used by any traveling family member. If your family chooses not to use these funds while
you student is enrolled in an IES school, the unused funds in their trip account will be transferred to a travel
scholarship account for students in need. Funds raised are intended for travel and are not reimbursable.**
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